

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Aim to sort out uniform in early/mid 4th Term. • Alli to talk to Dr. McEwan regarding date, etc and communications. 	Sustainability committee)
<p><u>Events Team</u></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Jenna McPhie has started back in the Events Team returning from Maternity Leave. • Kezia Mellers finishing up at the end of August. Alli to organise gift for Kezia up to \$100. <p>Motion Gift to be arranged by Alli for Kezia up to \$100 Moved: Krysta Brocklehurst Seconded: Shirlene Badenach</p>	
<p><u>Cushions</u></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Possible PA opportunity for funding in Drama Studio 	CF

Meeting Closed: 8:27pm

Next Meeting: 21st September, 2021